O NEYRQGRINE

Dear Huntington’s Disease Community,

Neurocrine Biosciences, Inc. is pleased to announce that the sprinkle formulation of our treatment for
chorea associated with Huntington’s disease (HD) in adults is now available.

The new sprinkle formulation was developed with the needs of the HD community in mind recognizing
that most people experiencing chorea will also experience swallowing issues. It was important to us to
provide this new formulation to people living with HD and their caregivers who want the benefit of
treatment for HD chorea without the challenge of taking a pill. We are proud to now offer two simple
dosing formulations that you can consider throughout your treatment journey.

The capsule that contains oral granules can be easily opened and sprinkled on 1 tablespoon of soft food,
such as applesauce, yogurt or pudding, for swallowing. This may make taking the medication easier for
those who have difficulty swallowing or prefer not to take a whole pill.

The cost of the sprinkle formulation is equivalent to the original capsule and is available through the
same distribution network, including a select network of specialty and local affiliated pharmacies. More
information can be found in the press release linked below.

At Neurocrine Biosciences, we are committed to finding solutions for communities with few options and
to ease the burden for those with debilitating neurological, neuroendocrine and neuropsychiatric
conditions and their families. We understand that people with HD have a unique set of needs, and the
people that care for their loved ones with HD are navigating complex circumstances.

We would like to again thank everyone in the community who made it possible for us to achieve
approval from the U.S. Food and Drug Administration on our treatment for chorea associated with HD in
August 2023. It would not have been possible without the time and commitment from study participants

and their families, as well as the HD advocacy community.

As we await the day HD no longer devastates families, we hope this new sprinkle formulation option can
help ease the burden for those suffering from the effects of chorea within the community.

Click here to learn more about this new sprinkle formulation.
All the best,

Eiry W. Roberts, M.D.
Chief Medical Officer
Neurocrine Biosciences
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